
 
Date: May 11, 2022 

To: Honorable City Council  

From: Law Department 

Re:   Request for Closed Session to Discuss Legal Issues Relating to Settlements in No-fault and 
Other Auto Cases. 

The Law Department has submitted a privileged and confidential memorandum regarding 
the above–referenced matter and is requesting a closed session to discuss the contents of the 
privileged and confidential communication.  A resolution setting a closed session is attached. 

Please submit this item for referral so that Council may consider any action that is 
necessary. 

 


